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        Dear Nekesa (Harvester), 

         We Must Celebrate! 2018 has been a year of great challenges. Yet we celebrate the 
victories and blessings of our Lord. Thank you for being part of THIS! 
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Left - 
Playing 
Hokey 
Pokey 
with the 
kids.  

Enjoying 
playing in 
the yard 
with the 
kids now 
that 
school is 
on break.

Our Bible 
School 
Graduates 
of 2018 
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Merry Christmas and a very Blessed New Year! 

Forever Grateful,  Justus Ochuro 
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Justus and Margaret 
Ochuro

We took the kids from the home to 
Victoria Lake to go boating however the 
lake was so low that the water hyacinths 
grew.  It seemed disappointing at first, 
but the children found it interesting.

We took the kids from the home to zoo. For a Christmas Present!

The Kids 
enjoying 
cake and 
some 
soda for 
a special 
treat!
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